
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
We have had another busy week in school this week with children from Years 1-6 representing us at various sporting 

events; it is lovely to see how excited the children are on their return. We have enclosed some pictures of our children at 

the events on the next few pages of the newsletter. We also place these pictures on our sports display board in school so 

that everyone can see who has had the opportunity to represent the school.  
 

We are also really pleased to see all our enrichment clubs thriving at present. Below are some details for a short parent 

survey that we would like you to fill in. This will help to give us a holistic picture of how your views as well as helping us to 

inform our decisions around enrichment clubs moving forward. We hope that we can get as many of you to complete the 

survey as possible.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

6 May 2022 

Your opinion counts! 
We are sending out a new parent survey to gather the views of our parents. We want to hear from you in order to 
inform our school improvement planning as well as ensuring that we can capture the positive comments as well as the 
areas for development that arise from the survey. The survey includes important questions around our enrichment 
clubs. Parent Survey May 2022 
 

Devoran School PTCA 

The Parent, Teacher, Community Association is a  

longstanding group that come together to raise vital 

funds for our school which in turn positively impacts on the 

opportunities we are able to offer our children.  

 

Over the past five years, our PTCA has grown from strength 

to strength and the PTCA has raised a huge amount of 

money for our school - including through the various  

lockdowns - making us one of the top fundraiser schools 

on the Let’s Localise platform.  

 

I would like to thank the Chairs of the PTCA – Elle and Chris 

Booker for all they have done over the past five years. We  

are very aware that there have been a great many parents 

who have also been an incredible support throughout. Now 

is the time to hand the batons over to others. 

 

Chris and Elle have organised the AGM for Monday 23 May 

at 7pm, Devoran School. It would be so useful if you were  

able to attend. Being a part of the PTCA doesn’t mean that  

you need to be available for each event – the more we can  

share the events across the year groups, the better. 

 

If you are interested in becoming the next Chair of the  

PTCA, please don’t hesitate to speak to Chris / Elle or Miss 

Lock. devoranptca@mail.com or  

victorialock@devoranschool.co.uk 

 

 

  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnxR4FzdwgfS0LAiMAiX8lkP_hT-O42SWac0sq7OvK9IQnZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:devoranptca@mail.com
mailto:victorialock@devoranschool.co.uk


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cricket Competition 

Year 5 did extremely well in the cricket competition last Friday. They took on board everything that was said 
and made everyone very proud.  
The boys came 3rd in their competition and the girls came joint 1st but there could only be one winner so it 
went to amount of runs which then we became 2nd overall. Outstanding efforts by all.  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Years 1&2 Rapid Fire Cricket 

The Year Ones and Twos did brilliantly at the Rapid Fire Cricket event at Truro cricket club on Tuesday. We 
had some very excited children before we left and then some extremely excited children after. We are very 
proud of all the children that went, they represented the school brilliantly and showed great cricket skills.  
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Years 5&6 Touch Rugby Qualifier  

Years 5 and 6 did their best at the rugby tournament today; they listened and abided by all the rules. There 
were some great passes, runs and super team work. Well done everyone who took part! 
 

Quad Kids Athletics at  
Carn Brea 
Everyone worked their socks  
off! The event was great fun  
and our children had lots of  
first places and were really fast 
runners! It was very much  
enjoyed by everyone taking  
part. The results will be posted 
on Monday as there were  
schools competing this  
morning and this afternoon,  
but regardless of the scores on  
the doors, we are very proud  
of our children taking part in  
this fun event. Well done  
everyone!  



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


